
 

 

 

 

 

 

As we start in the New Year 2020, Michele Ladd, Founder of National 

Veteran Resources will be starting out on tour “Operation 22 to Zero”.  

“Let’s take a few minutes and review an event that happened in 2019, just some of the love that 

Michele has come across. Tim French has been a big supporter of our Mission and we would like 

to thank him from the bottom of our hearts. Looking forward to working with you in 2020  

Tim walked 22 miles while carrying an American Flag with a picture of 

a solider lost to suicide & he donated $800.00 to our mission.  

 

 

   

Volunteers are needed for National Veteran Resources. It would help to find dedicated individuals that 

would be willing to give up a few hours a week to help in our mission. We are in needed of someone to 

help in Marketing, Fundraising, reach out to get sponsorships.  

If you are interested in joining our team please reach out to Maryanne 

support@nationalveteranresources.com 

Remember to follow Michele on tour at www.nationalveteranresources.com also on National Veteran 

Resources Facebook page. Looking forward to an exciting year in 2020. 
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